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 11 March 2021 

 

Dear members of Council and the CUT community 

 

UPDATE STATEMENT ON SUSPENSION OF PROF. DE JAGER 
 
The precautionary suspension of Prof. de Jager effectively ends on 11th March 2021 
(return date to work is 12th March 2021). 
 
The matter brought by Prof de Jager against CUT was set down in the High Court for 
hearing on an URGENT BASIS for 11th March 2021.  
 
The court ruled that the application is not urgent and is therefore 
 
STRUCK OFF ROLL DUE TO LACK OF URGENCY AND/OR UNSUBSTANTIATED 
URGENCY.  
 
The Court ruled not to deal with the matter further as the precautionary suspension expires 
on 11th March, the same date of hearing of the matter. The Court pronounced not to 
address other matters raised, such as access to reports on the investigation as the basis 
of these demands was unclear. 
 

 Yours sincerely 

 
 

MS NM MOKOSE 
CHAIRPERSON OF CUT COUNCIL 
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